
The 25GN is standard 
equipped with a heavy duty 
adjustable suspension to 
ensure that your gooseneck 
is ready to handle the
heaviest of loads.

Oil bath axles keep bearings 
evenly and completely
lubricated.

This lockable box protects 
the battery and pump from 
damage and theft.

HEAVY DUTY ADJUSTABLE
SUSPENSION

OIL BATH
HUBS

LOCKABLE TOOLBOX
BETWEEN GN UPRIGHTS

25GN HEAVY DUTY TANDEM DUAL
GOOSENECK TRAILER

GVWR:  25,900#                    EMPTY WEIGHT: 7,250# (25+5 Model)                    AVAILABLE LENGTHS: 20’+5’ - 40’                   BED WIDTH: 102” WIDE                COUPLER: 2-5/16” Ball Adj. Square Crank Type

30,000# Square Crank
Adjustable Coupler

Zip™ Break
Away Cable

12” I-Beam Neck

Spare Tire Mount w/ 
Spare Tire & Wheel 
Standard Equipped

Side Neck
Gussets

Grommet 
Mounted 

Sealed
Lighting

1-1/4” Pipe Chain 
Spools Between 

Tie Down Pockets

5’ Cleated
Dovetail

Standard 
with 5’

Rear Flip-Over 
Ramps

102” Overall 
Width

Also Available with

Forward
Self

Adjusting
Brakes

DOT Compliant 
L.E.D. Lighting 

Package

Radial
Tires

Mudflaps

Heavy Duty 
30,000# 

Adjustable 
Suspension by 

Dexter Axle

(2) 10,000# 
Oil Bath
Axles by
Dexter

12” High Tensile 
Pierced I-Beam 
Frame w/ Low 
Profile Design

3/8” Heavy 
Duty Rubrail &
Stakepockets 

Along Sides, 24” 
On Center

(2) Side
Steps &
HandlesTorque Tube

Standard on
28 (Flat Deck)

& Longer

Dual Two Speed 
Landing Gear 
50K Capacity 

(Bolted On)

Sealed, Modular 
Wiring Harness 
w/ 7-Way Plug Lockable

Toolbox 
Between GN 

Uprights

The 3XGN is standard 
equipped with a heavy duty 
adjustable suspension to 
ensure that your gooseneck 
is ready to handle the
heaviest of loads.

Oil bath axles keep bearings 
evenly and completely
lubricated.

This lockable box protects 
the battery and pump from 
damage and theft.

HEAVY DUTY ADJUSTABLE
SUSPENSION

OIL BATH
HUBS

LOCKABLE TOOLBOX
BETWEEN GN UPRIGHTS

3XGN SUPER DUTY TANDEM DUAL
GOOSENECK TRAILER

GVWR:  30,000#                    EMPTY WEIGHT: 8,440# (25+5 Model)                    AVAILABLE LENGTHS: 20’+5’ - 40’                   BED WIDTH: 102” WIDE                COUPLER: 2-5/16” Ball Adj. Square Crank Type

2-5/16” Ball Adjustable 
Coupler- Square Crank Type

Zip™ Break
Away Cable

12” I-Beam Neck

Spare Tire Mount w/ 
Spare Tire & Wheel 
Standard Equipped

Side Neck
Gussets

Grommet 
Mounted 

Sealed
Lighting

1-1/4” Pipe Chain 
Spools Between 

Tie Down Pockets

5’ Cleated
Dovetail

Standard 
with 5’

Rear Flip-Over 
Ramps

102” Overall 
Width

Forward
Self

Adjusting
Brakes

DOT Compliant 
L.E.D. Lighting 

Package

Radial
Tires

Mudflaps

Heavy Duty 
44,000# 

Adjustable 
Suspension by 

Dexter Axle

Dexter Brand 
Axles w/ Oil 
Bath Hubs

Low Profile Bed, 
Pierced- Beam 
Frame Design

3/8” Heavy 
Duty Rubrail &
Stakepockets 
Along Sides,

24” On Center

(2) Side
Steps &
HandlesTorque Tube

Standard on
28 (Flat Deck)

& Longer

Dual Two Speed 
Landing Gear 
50K Capacity 

(Bolted On)

Sealed, Modular 
Wiring Harness 
w/ 7-Way Plug

Lockable
Toolbox 

Between GN 
Uprights


